
 

Installing your OBDII GPS Tracker 
1. Locate the OBDII port in your vehicle. 

 

Federal regulations require that the OBDII connector be located within two feet of the steering wheel.  If you cannot 

locate the connector, you can get assistance from the online chat at OneStepGPS.com, or by referencing your vehicle’s 

owner manual. 

 

2. Plug the device into the OBDII port. 

 
 

3. Start tracking. Once you have plugged in your tracker please visit OneStepGPS.com/Track or click sign in at the 

top of our website. (For mobile, download “One Step GPS” in Google Play/App store.) 

 

You should have already received your user name and temp password via email. 

 

 Plug in the tracker while the vehicle is off, and then turn it on. The device should start flashing and then connect 

within less than ten minutes to the platform for the first time. 

 

 When installing the device for the first time it is recommended to be in an uncovered area where the device has 

unobstructed access to GPS Satellites.  

 

 Ford, GMC, Dodge, Chevy vehicles OBDII locations are not situated in the best spot. We recommend moving the plug 

out of the way to avoid damage and/or having it removed when drivers get in and out of the vehicle or set the 

parking brake. 

Hiding your OBD II GPS Tracker 
To hide the GPS Tracker you can easily remove the plug from its bracket by popping it out in most GM, Mazda, Nissan, 

Toyota, Scion, Honda & Ford Transit models. Most Ford & Chevrolet Trucks and Vans will required the OBDII plug to be 

unscrewed. 

 

If you would like to keep the plug open and available you can use a Y Cable to hide it. See the video at 

OneStepGPS.com/hide-gps-tracker/ 
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